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UPF Conference Inspires Asian Leaders to Promote Family 
Values 

Bangkok, Thailand—UPF convened an Asian 
Leadership Conference in Thailand in March, 
which was attended by 80 participants from 14 
nations. 

Peruvian Students Join ‘Peace Road’ Walk 
  

Lima, Peru—Four hundred students and 
Ambassadors for Peace participated in the Peace 
Road 2019 event in Peru, a walk for “life, peace, 
and the practice of sports.” 

Mister and Miss University Pageant Focuses on Friendship 

Moscow, Russia—Participants in the 2019 
Mister and Miss University pageant referred to it 
as a family more than a 
competition. 

Hundreds Walk the ‘Peace Road’ in Nepal 

Kathmandu, Nepal—More than 200 people, 
including current and former members of 
Parliament, took part in a peace walk and rally 
UPF organized in Nepal for the Peace Road 
2019. 

UPF Leaders Honored at Interfaith Banquet 
  



 

 

 
Dearborn Heights, United States—The Islamic 
House of Wisdom presented awards to two top 
leaders of the Universal 
Peace Federation. 
 

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JUN 1: Global Day of Parents 

JUN 22: Las Vegas, USA — Peace Starts With Me Rally 

JUL 18: Nelson Mandela International Day 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www.upf.org | e.news@upf.org | 200 White Plains Rd. FL1, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 

 

 


